
 

MINIMES INTERNATIONAL TOURNAMENT 

 

   Official Tournament FIBA Europe  
 

Easter week-end 2014 

                                                                                                                         
Saumur, France 

                                                                                                               October 1st 2013 
                                                              
          
 
Dear friends of basketball,  
 
                                Saumur Loire Basket 49 is pleased and honoured to invite you to their  

  international basketball tournament for 24 teams, boys and girls, which will take place  
 

      on     April  19th    and    20th   2014.                
 

This event will gather these countries:  Germany, Belgium, Spain,  Turkey , Croatia, Serbia, 
Lithuania, Poland, Hungary, Slovenia,  …. ……....    and several French clubs. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The games will concern young boys and girls born in 1999-2000. 
The competition will start on Saturday 
April 19th at 10:00 …… and close   
On Sunday April 20th at about 22.30. 
After rewards have 
 been delivered………. 
 

                                                                                   
 
 
                                                     
 

                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 This tournament aims as well at being an 

opportunity of meeting and exchange 
between players from the whole world. 
                
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
This is why the teams will stay free (also for the meals)  
           in the Saumur-native families, 

                 or in collective lodging (school establishments)  
                      (for 10 players, 2 coaches and 1 delegation head) 
 
                                                       

 
                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
The stay in Saumur is scheduled 
      from Friday April 18 th  at 6:00 P.M. 
                     to Monday April 21 st at 11:00 A.M. 
 
 
 

                                                   
                                                      
 
 
 
 
 



We will also inform you, if some people, 
wishing to participate as an official referee 
in our tournament, he will be warmly welcome ….. 
( let us know , in this case… Thank’s..) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

          We will be happy to welcome you as contestants for 2014.  
        For easier organization, we beg you to return the enclosed form 
                             dully filled up as soon as possible   
   According to your answer, we will send you precisions and 
schedules of the stay.         Looking forward to reading you soon, 
                       With all our best sportly regards. 
 

                                                          The  2014  TIM committee 
Return answer to :   Christophe ZILLIOX 

 15 rue de la Saulaie 
 49400  POCE   DISTRE -    France 
 tel: +33 2.41.50.31.80 – 06.10.61.61.10 

                         E-mail:  christophez1@live.fr  
                 

  web site :       http://timsaumur49.wordpress.com/ 
  

          be our friend on Facebook   -    Tim Saumur 
   

PS: the competition allows some extra replacements in each team (same birth year). 
 


